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Attendance by Class 

Congratulations to Little Fish and  

Pelicans Class with  99.3% 
attendance. 

Rainbows 1 97.4 

Rainbows 2 91.9 

Little Doves 96.7 

Little Fish 99.3 

Little Lambs 95.3 

Peacocks 95.2 

Phoenix 94.0 

Pelicans 99.3 

Angels 98.7 

Faith 97.0 

Hope 92.9 

World Book Day…..was a dressing-up extravaganza for  

children and staff alike.   Many thanks to parents for 

being so creative with the 

outfits.  We raised 

£225.76 for Book Aid  

International.  As always, 

please look on the website 

to see more photos of 

these events. 

There was a flurry of excitement in Angels this week as the time 
had come for us to perform in Truro Cathedral.  Over the last 
four weeks, we have been lucky to have Charlie from the  
Cathedral come into school and teach us four songs.  The  
children have practised at school, in the playground and some 
have even been practising at home!  It certainly showed at the 
'Big Sing' event.  All the schools from the MAT were there and 
performed beautifully.  Miss Mewton and Mrs Freight were  
incredibly proud of each child from Angels.  Not only did they 
shine on stage but they shone throughout the entire day.  Their 
behaviour, manners and attitude were outstanding.  Well done 
Angels, we are very proud of you. 

Staff and 

children 

took part in 

The Floral 

Dance today 

to mark St Piran’s Day.  It was a  

marvellous sight to see.   

This week really proved to me what a joy it is to be 
part of BB school!  Angels class were a credit to both 
school and their families, performing fantastically 
well at Truro Cathedral.  I have been inundated with 
emails saying what a wonderful evening it was and I 
know that there have been some really positive  
comments on social media about the event.  The  
pupils showed real dedication in learning their songs 
and were also storytelling victors this week!   
Unsurprisingly, Angels have one of the highest 
attendance records in the school, proving that good 
attendance does lead to success.  It would be great 
to see some class attendance percentages improve! 

Mrs Carmichael 
Assistant Head 



Half term homework - online survey results 
Thank you to all those adults and children who took part in our Safer Internet Day Survey as part of the 

February half term homework.  We had 92 responses out of a possible 267.  If you didn’t have chance to 

take the survey and would like to it will be open until Friday  11th March.  Just follow this link:  

http://goo.gl/forms/XnjLTg5VP9  

Children’s favourite websites 

  

Adults’ favourite websites 

Games sites 

All 38% Shopping sites - all 25% 

KS1 33% eBay 14% 

KS2 41% Amazon 8% 

YouTube 

All 30% others 3% 

KS1 27% Facebook 27% 

KS2 32% News sites 22% 

CBBC 

All 10% Hobby sites 16% 

KS1 15% YouTube 3% 

KS2 7% 

  

Educational 
sites 

All 8% 

KS1 9% 

KS2 7% 

Google / 
email / Skype 

All 3% 

KS1 0% 

KS2 5% 

YouTube has been named as the favourite site of 30% of the  

children who responded.  Common Sense Media provide advice 

on YouTube including  a ‘Parent’s Ultimate Guide’ and a video 

on making it safer - see the links below: 
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/a-parents-ultimate-guide-to-youtube 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/videos/5-ways-to-make-youtube-safer-for-kids?

utm_source=021216+Default&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=weekly 

http://goo.gl/forms/XnjLTg5VP9

